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Date:  April 25, 2023 

 
To:  Dr. Frederic Latour, President, CCSU Faculty Senate 
 
Re: Annual Report for Academic Year 2022-2023 

 
Dear Dr. Latour, 
 
The Grade Appeals Committee, which functions as the Grade Appeals Review Board, reviewed zero 
(0) grade appeal cases during the Fall 2022 semester and four (4) grade appeal cases thus far during 
the Spring 2023 semester (N=4).  
 
Due to the confidential nature of this Committee’s responsibilities, no additional details regarding 
these cases, including the Committee’s deliberations and final decisions, are able to be reported. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Reginald W. Holt 

 
Reginald W. Holt, Ph.D., LPC, NCC, MAC, AADC 
Chair, Grade Appeals Review Board 
 
CC:  Dr. Alicia Bray, Grade Appeals Review Board Member 

Dr. Patrick Foster, Grade Appeals Review Board Member  
Dr. Gena Givens, Grade Appeals Review Board Member 
Dr. Fan He, Grade Appeals Review Board Member 
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